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An Update From Your Officers 
 

President Cassie Richmond has asked me to let you all know that 
the CSRTA officers discussed, via email, the status of our May 
2020 meeting.  They decided, that under the circumstances, it 
would be best to cancel the May 2020 meeting. 
 
She said we would try for a meeting in the fall, hoping that all will 
join us.  Information to this effect will come out in September, so 
please look for it. 
 
Save the date:  Friday, October 16, 2020. 
 
If anyone has any questions or concerns, feel free to contact 
Cassie Richmond at rrichmo@twcny.rr.com or 315- 668-8354. 
 
Hope this finds you well with you and yours during this 
challenging time of social distancing, staying home, and wearing 
masks when necessary. 
 
Sincerely, 
Karen Marzynski 
CSRTA Newsletter Editor 
 



 


